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Following	the	fantastic	January	that	began	the	year,	February	has	gotten	
off	to	a	snowy	start.		With	the	multitude	of	snow	and	weather	days	we	
have	had	so	far	in	2019,	ExCEL	is	still	rolling	right	along.	
	
Student	news-	There	are	currently	58	wolves	in	the	ExCEL	pack	at	this	
point.		New	students	continue	to	roll	in	as	the	calendar	turns	from	
January	to	February.		Even	though	January	was	short,	we	still	had	some	
outstanding	performances	from	our	students.		Geneseo,	Wethersfield	
and	Kewanee	all	had	a	student	of	the	month	for	their	hard	work	in	
January.			
	
Staff	news-	Our	staff	member	of	the	month	is	Ms.	Taylor	Wilson.		She	is	
the	para	in	the	newly	established	elementary	room	and	has	been	rolling	
with	the	punches	so	far	this	year	and	doing	a	fantastic	job.		
	
Building	news-	IAR,	SAT,	and	PSAT	testing	are	right	around	the	corner	
and	ExCEL	is	getting	ready	for	the	test	days	ahead.			
	
	
	


